

Holy Family Catholic Primary School

Wigan Street, Platt Bridge, Wigan, WN2 5JF Tel: 01942 704148 Fax: 01942 704149

Email: enquiries@admin.inceholyfamily.wigan.sch.uk
Web site www.inceholyfamily.wigan.sch.uk

Executive Headteacher: Mrs J Taberner BEd Hons Deputy Headteacher Miss R Crawley

22nd October 2020

Dear Parents

I would like to say thank you to our whole school community for working together through what has been a very difficult (and strange) term. The children have been a credit to you all, following the new rules and procedures.

I would like to pay a particular thanks to the staff who have responded magnificently in difficult circumstances especially when juggling their own childcare/ homeschooling needs whilst maintaining the highest levels of teaching commitment to the children at Holy Family.

Nest week I hope you all have a well-earned break and use this week as a mini circuit breaker so that we are all fit and healthy as we approach Christmas. Please follow the government guidelines and if your child is showing any Covid symptoms do not bring them to school.

Next term is going to look quite different. There won't be a parents evening but a written report will be sent out. However, if you have any concerns about your child's education please make a telephone appointment with your class teacher or message on Dojo.

Dojo continues to be our main form of communication and we will be sharing lots of information on there. Our website is constantly being updated so please have a look to ensure you are up to date with all the news.

Yours sincerely
Mrs Taberner
Executive Headteacher







